November 20, 2006

Fulton County School Administration
786 Cleveland Avenue
Atlanta, GA 30315

This letter is to recommend Harvey Davis for the Director of Infrastructure
Management opportunity with Fulton County Schools. In my capacity as Program
Director Application Enabling Services for the Atlanta Committee for the Olympic Games

Harvey’s organization provided level one support for my “Info 96 application.

Over the course of the years leading up to and during the games, Harvey’s
infrastructure and Help Desk teams provided support for our application development
environment and the migration from the pre-games email to the games time “Info 96”

email. Harvey was a team player you could count on to deliver for his customers.

Sincerely,

Ms. Norrene Duffy
President
Red Bridge Consulting, Inc

6300 Powers Ferry Rd.
Atlanta GA 30339

/‘ 4810 Harris Trail - Atlanta, Georgia 30327 - telephone 404 847-7072 - cell 404 791-1028 - fax 404 847-7075 - redbridgeconsult@aol.com



